
 

Date: 01/10/2019  

C 65 (2019-20)  

To,  

Pre-Primary School Parents  

Greetings!  

Please note:  

➢ The learners will be dressing up for grand- parent’s day in the below mentioned 

dress code:  

Girls-Pink,  

Boys-Blue  

➢ We request you to see to it that our little ones are comfortably dressed with 

neatly  

combed/pinned up hair along with comfortable matching foot wear.  

➢ The learners will carry with them dry snacks, preferably finger food and their 

water  

bottles.  

➢ The learners will come and disperse with their grand-parents.  

Please feel free to contact the respective class teachers for any concerns.  

Thank you  

SVM Management  


